
 

 
 
Welcome to the Doctor of Occupational Therapy Program at Murphy Deming College of 
Health Sciences at Mary Baldwin University!  I am delighted that you have chosen our 
program to prepare you for occupational therapy practice, and I look forward to working 
with you over the next three years. 
 
A pivotal component to occupational therapy education is clinical education.  During your 
time in the program, I will collaborate with you to establish fieldwork opportunities that 
align with your interests and strengths.  You will engage in three Level 1 Fieldwork 
rotations and two full-time Level 2 Fieldwork experiences.  These experiences are designed 
to complement what you have learned in the classroom and propel you toward becoming 
the kind of OT you want to be. 
 
In order to participate in clinical education experiences, you must complete and submit 
Health Forms A-E during the admissions process.  If you have questions about any of these 
forms, please contact the Mary Baldwin University Health Center at 540-887-7095. 
 
This summer, we will begin a series of fieldwork meetings to familiarize you with the 
fieldwork timeline and process.  You will then have an opportunity to share your areas of 
interest and prioritize your fieldwork preferences from a list of available sites. 
 
I am excited to support you on your occupational therapy education journey, and I look 
forward to seeing you on campus! 
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